
 

 
Annual General Meeting 20

th
 October 2016 

7:30pm Eaton Golf Club 
 
AGENDA  
 
Welcome and opening comments by the Chairman 
  
1. Apologies for absence 
  
2. Approval of the minutes of EVRA AGM held 15th October 2015 
  
3. Matters arising from the minutes. 
  
4. Chairman’s Report – Rosemary Benton 
  
5. Vice-Chairman’s Report - Chris Stebbing 
 
6. Treasurers Report and presentation of accounts for year ending 31st March 2016 
 
7. Report on the work by our Councillors in the village 
  
8. Election of committee- the following members are willing to stand for re-election 

 
Chairman:  
Vice- Chairman. Chris Stebbing 
Secretary.  Patricia Seadon 
Treasurer.   Sarah Cross. 
Committee. Sharon Atkinson, Jane Miller, Kath Westwell, Naomi Godding, 
Helen and Vic Flute 

  
9. Appointment of scrutineer for the accounts 
  
10. Any other business 
  
Short Interval 
  
Any Questions?  Including Transport Project for Eaton and Cringleford 
 
Led by Chris Stebbing with Bruce Bentley and Andrew Wadsworth from the Highway 
Projects Team 
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